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09/24/2016 

 
Brittany Graham 

DC Department of Forensic Sciences 

401 E Street SW 

Washington DC 20024 

 

Dear Brittany:     

 

Congratulations! You and your staff have successfully completed all the requirements for continued 

accreditation to ISO/IEC 17025. Your commitment to a quality management system is appreciated. This 

final report concludes the evaluation of the competence and conformance of your organization during this 

on-site surveillance Aug 22-23, 2016.   

 

 

Thank you for choosing ANSI-ASQ National Accreditation Board as your accreditation body. We are 

proud to be a partner in your accreditation needs. Please take a moment to complete our survey, which 

will be sent to you in a separate email when the assessment has been concluded. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Terry Mills 

Accreditation Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 


